Dear Spotlighting Our Success Committee,

I would like to nominate Jason Brady, Web Developer, District Computing Services, for the District Employee of the Year Award.

The very reason why most people may not recognize him actually serves as evidence for why he deserves to be selected as the District Employee of the Year. Jason is the epitome of the selfless individual who works diligently outside of the spotlight in order to help other peoples' projects become a reality. He is always willing, ready and able to provide solutions for technical problems with no fuss, no drama, and almost no delay.

The unseen architect of SBVC's technical networks, Jason's programming wizardry has kept the SBVC website up and running for years while he concurrently serves as an absolutely critical component of the engine that has helped drive production of the new SBVC website which is on the precipice of launch day. There is no way the existing OR forthcoming SBVC website would come close to serving the needs of the staff, faculty, or students on our campus without his expertise.

Lauded by those around campus who have been bailed out from sticky technical situations for years, now is the time to stand up and give credit to this humble servant whose dedication to helping others is only matched by his patience in working with individuals from every corner of the campus.

Thanks for considering this nomination,

Craig Petinak, Director
Office of Marketing & Public Relations
San Bernardino Valley College